
NOTICE TO THE VOTERS OF THE CITY OF ROCHESTER, NH 

All received absentee ballots for the November 3, 2020, State General Election, City Wards 2, 3, 

4, & 5, will be partially pre-processed, in accordance with HB 1266, Laws of 2020, Chapter 14, as 

indicated below: 

Saturday, October 31, 2020 

4:00PM 

Rochester Community Center/Elections Satellite Office 
150 Wakefield Street (by the tennis courts) 

Rochester, NH 03867 

OPEN TO PUBLIC INSPECTION 

All received absentee ballots for the November 3, 2020, State General Election, City Wards 1 & 

6, will be partially pre-processed, in accordance with HB 1266, Laws of 2020, Chapter 14, as 

indicated below: 

Monday, November 2, 2020 

8:00AM (WARD 1} 
9:00AM (WARD 6} 

Rochester Community Center/Elections Satellite Office 
150 Wakefield Street (by the tennis courts) 

Rochester, NH 03867 

OPEN TO PUBLIC INSPECTION 

Kelly Walters, CMC 
Rochester City Clerk 
31 Wakefield Street 

Rochester, NH 03867 
Contact Information: 603-332-2130 or cityclerk@rochesternh.net 

Posted: 10/25/2020 


